Benefits Newsletter
April 2021
	Are you Resigning or being Released at the end of the school year?

If you are a teacher, paraeducator or any other 181-day employee, and are leaving at the end of the school year, your health insurance coverage and all other benefits will continue through August 31, 2021.  

Are you Retiring at the end of the school year?

Teachers, paraeducators and other 181-day employees retiring at the end of the school year will have benefits continue through June 30, 2021.



	


	Flexible Spending Plan 20/21 Year

The current 20/21 flexible spending plan year ends 8/31/21.  Please remember that you will NOT have a grace period after the plan year ends.  Instead, you can roll over up to $500 from the 20/21 year into the 21/22 plan year.  This rollover option applies to medical flexible spending only. Dependent care flex will not have a rollover option or a grace period. 

If you are planning to change to the H1 or H4 medical plans during open enrollment and would like to enroll in a Health Savings Account, you must make sure your medical flexible spending account balance is at $0 by 8/31/21.  


	


	Contact Information

	Benefits Coord:

Teresa Kemp

228-7158 #2244

kempte@qps.org
	SIC Officers:

Chair – Darla Rardon

Secretary – 
	BCBS:

1-855-686-8417

Pharmacy:

1-800-423-1973
	QPS Website:

www.qps.org
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